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WCC to Extend Filing Deadlines to May 15, 2020 

 
 

The Workers’ Compensation Commission (WCC) voted in a public 
special meeting on April 16, 2020, to amend the WCC’s previously 
extended filing deadlines and procedures, including statutes of 
limitation, and continue the extension until May 15, 2020.  
 
This extension mirrors a portion of the Oklahoma Supreme Court’s 
Emergency Joint Order (SCAD 2020-29) issued on March 27, 2020.  
 
The WCC will remain open in a limited capacity. All current 
emergency measures will remain in place until the WCC resumes 
normal operations.  
 
 
For questions, contact:  
Collin Fowler 
Communications and Administration 
Collin.Folwler@wcc.ok.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       


